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FLORIDA 

June 25, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Nos. 20180002-EG and 20180009-EI 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

FILED 6/25/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 04374-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Matthew R. Bemier 
ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

Duke Energy Florida, LLC 

On May 21, 2018, Duke Energy Florida received its audit workpapers in Docket No. 
20180002-EG, ACN# 2018-017-2-1. 

On May 23, 2018, Duke Energy Florida received its audit workpapers in Docket No. 
20180009-EI, ACN# 2018-005-2-1. 

DEF has detennined that the audit workpapers referenced above are not 
confidential. DEF hereby notifies the clerk that the documents can now be declassified. 

Please contact me if you should have any questions conceming this conespondence. 
I can be reached at Matthew.Bernier@duke-energy.com or 850.521.1428. Thank you for 
yom assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Matthew R . Bernier 

Matthew R. Bemier 

MRB/at 




